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Best artists ever! 

This week we have been really impressed with the standard of art work produced by children in 

Upper Key Stage 2 as part of their topic ‘Gallery Rebels’. Last Friday and Saturday, their work was 

displayed at St Paul’s Church Art Exhibition. Many people from the community commented 

favourably about our children’s work.  

Yesterday we had our own exhibition at school and we would like to thank all parents for 

attending the art exhibition yesterday. Please speak to Mrs Despard or Mrs Pearson about 

purchasing your child’s art work as a lasting memory for you and a wonderful addition to your 

home! Well done everybody! 

 

 

 

 

October half-term 

We finish school today for the October 

half-term holiday. We return to school on 

Monday 5th November at 8.50am, 

breakfast club will open at 8am as normal. 

Applying for Secondary Schools 

The deadline for applying for secondary 
schools closes on Thursday 31st October at 
5pm. Please remember, that even if you 
already have a child or children at the 
secondary school of your choice, it is no 
guarantee for a place. As such, please ensure 
that you submit your application on time using 
the online application system available on the 
Oldham Council website.  
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Only One You 

Willow Class have read the story "Only One You" a story about a young fish Adri who is leaving 
home. Adri promises to remember his parents' words of wisdom about how to live his life, such as 
"Find your own way. You don't have to follow the crowd" and "Make wishes on the stars in the 
nighttime sky." Willow made their own fish and created a heart with the fish in our garden bed. All 
the fish are unique like us. 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you 

A big thank you to all of the parents who returned the recent school questionnaire from their 

electronic device. The results will be available after half term.  

Best Attendance 

This week’s best attenders are: Woodlands with… 

 

98.7% 
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Sports Round-Up 

 

 

 

Year 5 and 6 Hockey 
 

On Monday 15th October, the year 5 and 6 hockey team took part in their Sainsbury’s 

Oldham School Games qualifying competition. After finishing second in their group they 

qualified for the finals. They successfully passed through the semi-final and after a hard 

fought final they came out 2-0 winners. This enabled them to qualify for the Greater 

Manchester School Games hoping to equal if not better last year’s third place. Well done 

to the team and good luck! 

Girls Football 

Well done to the year 5/6 girls’ football team who played away at Hathershaw on 2nd and 
9th of October. The girls played exceptionally well resulting in them getting 1st place and 
going through to the final. Good luck girls.  
 
 

 

Attendance for half term 1 

Group % Attendance 

RECEPTION1 94.1 

RECEPTION2 91.9 

LARCH 95.7 

BEECH 96.1 

WILLOW 95.7 

CHESTNUT 97.5 

WOODLANDS 97.2 

MAPLE 97.3 

ELM 94.9 

SYCAMORE 95.5 

OAK 97.1 

Totals 95.8 

 


